
 

 

 

 

February 29, 2024 

To: All Property Owners on Zorra/East Zorra-Tavistock Line 

A recent delegation to the Townships of Zorra and East Zorra-Tavistock requested a name change of 
your current road. Reasons cited for the request included frustration over the long road name; difficult 
for couriers and emergency services to locate properties; confusion over both township names on 
signage; and Canada Post does not recognize the current name. 

Councils of Zorra and East Zorra-Tavistock have agreed to investigate changing the name if the 
majority of property owners are in agreement. Please provide your decision below, sign and date, and 
return in the self-addressed, stamped envelope by March 31, 2024. If you choose not to respond, 
please be aware that a change may proceed in absence of your input.  

 

Name of property owner(s) (print): ________________________________________________ 

  

Current 911 number(s): _________________________________________________________ 

 

  I would like to see the road name changed to 47th Line 

  I would prefer the road name remain as Zorra/East Zorra-Tavistock Line 

 

Signature: _________________________________________________________________ 

 

Thank you, 

 

 

Lisa Teeple 
Records Management Coordinator 
Township of Zorra 

 

24-005 


